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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 20th May 2022 

 

If you think a child or young person in Kirklees is experiencing 

abuse or neglect please contact:                                                     

Children’s Social Care – Duty and Advice Team:  01484 456848 

For more information about safeguarding children visit:                   

www.kirkleessafeguardingchildren.co.uk 

The Safeguarding Leads for this school are:                                                 

Maggie Walker and Marina Davis       

Contact No: 01484 609818                               

Email:   head@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk   

or office@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk               

Head Teacher’s Award                                                                                                                    

This week’s Head Teacher’s Award goes to Nell.  Well done! 

St Nicholas’ Awards - Congratulation to: 

Hendricks and Jessica 

who have received the St Nicholas’ Award this half term. 
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Reminder:  We are all looking forward to our Jubilee celebrations in school on 

27th May.  We would like all the children to dress in red, white and blue or 

something including at least one of these colours.   There will be no PE that 

day so PE kit is not required. 

One of the art activities involves using pennies – if you can donate any 1p coins 

to help us with this project please send them in as soon as possible.           

Thank you! 

 
Musica Kirklees Music Lessons 

If you wish your child to have vocal / instrumental tuition in school through Musica 
Kirklees, which is a paid for service, application forms can be downloaded from 

their website, www.musicakirklees.org or by clicking on the following link: 
https://www.musicakirklees.org/music-tuition/application-and-registration-forms  
  
Anybody that may be interested in starting instrumental/vocal lessons in 

September 2022 should complete the forms as soon as possible as the Musica 
staff will shortly be arranging their timetable for the next academic year. 
  
Should you have any further queries regarding tuition please do not hesitate to 

contact the Musica Kirklees office on 01484 426426 or by emailing 
hello@musicakirklees.org. They will be more than happy to help. 

 

Sporting Participation 

In recent weeks there have been several 

sporting events with all ages having the option 

to participate in at least one event. Well done 

to all the children who took part, whether or 

not you were medal winners, we are proud of 

you and congratulations for giving it a go!  The 

events have included: Cross Country for 

Reception & KS1; Yr 5 Bikeability; Yrs 2 – 5 

Cycling; Neilley Races; Hi 5 Netball. 

   School closes for the holidays on Friday 

27th May and re-opens on Tuesday 7th 

June.  Enjoy the Bank Holiday and 

Jubilee celebrations. 

Church Treasurer 

St Nicholas Church PCC are looking for a 

treasurer.  If you are interested in 

volunteering please let us know and we’ll 

pass on your details.  Thank you. 
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